
Say hello to our summer interns! 
 
Emma Wollan  
Graduated HS 2018 

Since high school, I have been attending 
Wheaton College in the Chicago area 
and majoring in Biblical and Theological 
studies. During the 2020-2021 school 
year, I decided to take the year off and 
intern at Trinity Lutheran in San Pedro, 
CA., where I learned a lot about voca-
tional ministry. During the past three 
summers, I have worked at Mount   
Carmel Ministries on the  summer  staff, and eventually as the Worship 
Coordinator. Since I took a year off, I still have one semester left to   
complete at Wheaton, and will be graduating in December of this year.   
I plan to pursue a vocation in ministry, and am currently deciding on how 
that will look. A favorite memory that I have from Faith would probably 
have to be the late summer nights when we would play board/card 
games and/or mafia and grog. One time, my friend and I were hiding  
under the choir robes for Sardines, and we waited so long to be found 
that we ordered a pizza. I’m super excited to be interning at Faith this 
summer! I grew up going to church and youth group at Faith, and so I’m 
grateful for the opportunity to work with the staff here and with the 
youth and kids.  
 

Kaitlyn Kellerman 
Graduated HS 2018 

After high school, I attended two 
years of university before I realized 
that I didn’t know what God wanted 
me to do with my life yet! In January 
of 2021, I attended a Discipleship 
Training School through YWAM - 
Youth With A Mission -  in Kona,  
Hawaii!! This is where God really put 
a passion for ministry and evangeliz-

ing on my heart! After three months in Hawaii, learning about who God 
is and how to share His love, a team of ten other young adults and I went 
to Mexico to make God known and tell others about Jesus! I loved work-
ing with the youth in Mexico and being able to talk to them about who 
Jesus is. After I got back from YWAM, I brought home a Toy Australian 
Shepherd puppy, Finnley! He is now just over a year, and he goes every-
where with me! One of my favorite memories from Faith would be the 
2017 mission trip to West Virginia. It was my first mission trip with Faith, 
and I remember one night we were singing “O Praise The Name” and I 
felt so connected to the Lord and to all of the people around me. Faith 
has been such an important part of my own faith journey, and I am so 
excited to see what God is going to do this summer! 
 
Allyssa Reid 
Graduated HS 2020 

 Hi everyone! After high school, I     
decided to continue my education at 
Minnesota State University Mankato 
(MSU). I started out pursuing an      
Exercise Science degree but changed 
my major to Physical Education-DAPE 
in Spring, 2021. I would say that I am 
passionate about healthy living and 
exercising, and I am excited to share 
that passion with my students some-
day, as well as working with students 
with disabilities. This fall, I will begin 
my third year at MSU. My favorite memory from Faith would definitely 
be going on the mission trips with the youth group. I had the chance to 
go on five mission trips throughout my days as a youth and I would say 
my favorite trip would have to be when we went to Montana in the sum-
mer of 2019 and served on the Blackfeet Native American Reservation. I 
also loved beginning each school year with the tradition of “Gutter Sun-
daes,” at youth group. 

Join the staff in welcoming these ladies to Faith for the 
 summer and praying for them as they work with our  

children and youth. 


